
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2015-16/No.25 Date- 07/09/15

To: Parents (Class 5 to 8)
From: The Principal
Subject: Circular regarding postponement of the Parent Workshop

Dear Parents,

In regard to the earlier circular sent to you on 24th August 2015 (Ref No- Cir/RBS/2015-16/No.20), 
we would like to bring to your notice that the  EVS and Method of Inquiry Based Learning 
workshop for Class 5 and 6 and the 'Developing Good Study Habits In Children' workshop for
Class 7 and 8 have been postponed to 26th September 2015 (Saturday). We regret for any 
inconvenience caused.

Please find the following details regarding the same.

 EVS And Method Of Inquiry Based Learning  – 8.45 am to 9.45 am (followed by the PTM 
and Project Culmination for Class 5 and 6)

 Developing Good Study Habits In Children  - 10.15 am to 11.15 am (after the PTM) 

Request you to kindly adhere to the time given for the workshop.

Thanking you.

With Warm Regards,

Mrs.Sutapa Mishra
The Principal
Redbricks School


